
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                   
                                                                   April 1, 2022 

 
The Honorable Carolyn B. Maloney 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Oversight and Reform 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
 
Dear Chairwoman Maloney: 
 

House Committee on Oversight and Reform Republicans request the attendance and 
testimony of Hunter Biden at the April 5, 2022, hearing entitled “It’s Electric: Developing the 
Postal Service Fleet of the Future.”  Mr. Biden is well positioned to inform the Committee about 
issues pertaining to African cobalt mines—a metal which is essential in the manufacturing of 
electric vehicles.1   
 

An attorney representing Mr. Biden in connection with the FBI’s investigation of his 
taxes and foreign dealings is copied on this correspondence for your convenience.  Please 
confirm Mr. Biden’s invitation as soon as possible. 
 

 
   Sincerely,  

 
 
 
       
        James Comer 
        Ranking Member 
 
 
Cc: Mr. Christopher J. Clark 
 Latham & Watkins LLP 
 1271 Avenue of the Americas 
 New York, NY 10020 

 
1 See, e.g., Michael Forsythe, Eric Lipton and Dionne Searcey, How Hunter Biden’s Firm Helped Secure Cobalt for 
the Chinese, N.Y. TIMES (Nov. 20, 2021).  


